
INDUCTION PROGRAM REPORT 

The PG Department of Commerce and Management organized an induction program for the first 
year students of B.Com, B.Com.(Hons.), BBA, B.Voc. RM and B.Voc. HT on July 31st  
2024.The program aimed to welcome the new students, familiarize them with the department and 
college facilities and faculty, and provide an overview of the academic curriculum. The Program 
began with a warm welcome address by the Principal Dr. Jasvir Singh. Following the Principal’s 
address, the Head of the Department Dr. Manjeet Singh provided an overview of the 
department’s history, mission, and vision. Dr. Manpreet Kaur coordinated the session. 

  

 

 

 

 Sd/-. Dr. Jasvir Singh 
                                                                                                                  (Principal) 
 


